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I have been riding motorcycles with a motorcycle license since 1987, served in the 

military and have lived in many states that have laws aligning with SB422.  It 

enhances safety, reduces traffic congestion, and encourages riding economy 

vehicles like motorcycles that typically get higher fuel economy than cars.  With the 

right controls in place, SB422 will have many benefits.  I fully support SB422 and 

wish it to move forward.  Thank you. 


